
Dear families in the NSGCS U4/5 Program.



We were pleased to get clarity from the Provincial Health 
Office regarding Youth INDOOR Sport.



 ALL ADULT parent participants (limited to one/child) do NOT 
need to provide proof of vaccination in order to enter and 
participate with their child.  The NSGIF remains a clean and 
safe facility.  At this time, in order to protect our most 
vulnerable, unvaccinated youth, there are NO Spectators at 
the NSGIF.  All parent participants MUST wear a mask when 
entering/exiting the facility and when inside but not 
engaged in active training (sidelines, team meetings, etc.).  



We ask for your support in helping to prevent the spread of 
COVID-19.  All participants should complete a Daily Health 
Check, which can be found on our website or through your 
TeamSnap mobile application, and please do not come to 
your session if: 



You are feeling unwell 

You have been in direct contact with someone who has 
tested positive for COVID-19 

You have been directed by Public Health/Vancouver Coastal 
Health to self-isolate 

 



Thank you. Stay Safe, Have Fun! 



NSGSC


